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August 15, 2022 

 

 

VIA EMAIL  

 

Jamie Mehle 

Supervising Engineer of Operational Support 

Superior Water, Light & Power 

JMehle@swlp.com 

 

RE: Graymont Comments on 100% Remedial Design 

 800 Hill Ave, Superior, WI 54880 

 BRRTS ID #02-16-275446 

 

Mr. Mehle: 

 

I am submitting these comments on behalf of Graymont (WI) LLC (“Graymont”) regarding Superior 

Water, Light & Power’s (“SWL&P”) proposed 100% Remedial Design for the Upland Area of the 

above mentioned BRRTS Site. Graymont appreciates the opportunity to discuss the proposed 100% 

Remedial Design and to submit these comments in follow up to our prior discussions.  

 

Graymont continues to have concerns regarding potential residual contamination on the Graymont 

property in general and specifically associated with the former MGP building. Graymont reiterates that 

SWL&P, as the responsible party, should remain responsible for any and all costs and other obligations 

associated with continuing obligations and residual contamination on the Graymont property. 

Graymont continues to request notification of and the opportunity to review any revisions to remedial 

action design plans and documents regarding case closure prior to submittal of a request for case 

closure. We expect that SWL&P will continue to work with Graymont to develop a legally enforceable 

agreement regarding SWL&P’s responsibilities for continuing obligations prior to case closure.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

STAFFORD ROSENBAUM LLP 

 
Vanessa D. Wishart 

 

cc: Phil Marquis, Graymont, via email 
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 Keith Miller, Graymont, via email 

 Clifford Wright, Gannett Fleming, via email 

 John Sager, Wisconsin DNR, via email 

 

 


